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Update: Rocklin Unified's Road to On Campus Learning

Rocklin Unified School District <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com> Reply- Tue, Aug 18, 2020 at 6:18 PM
To: Rocklin Unified School District <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>

Hello Rocklin Unified Families:

As you know, the beginning of the 2020-2021 school year looked different than any other time in our district’s history.
Once again, we thank you for helping us set the tone for a positive and engaging school year no matter the
circumstances. | was able to check in at our schools and see so many inspiring teachers and other staff members
working these past several days to launch our school year with the same dedication and commitment to our students and
families as they do each year.

Today, we learned that Placer County will be taken off the state's COVID-19 Monitoring List tomorrow, Wednesday,
August 19, 2020. Once Placer County is off the list for 14 consecutive days, we can start the hybrid learning schedule we
have prepared for on-campus instruction. In order to ensure that all of the necessary safety measures are in place for
students and staff our goal is to make the transition to the hybrid learning schedule after Labor Day on Tuesday,
September 8.

These safety measures are in compliance with the guidance from the California Department of Public Health and the
Placer County Public Health Officials.

We will be communicating more information regarding the reopening of our campuses. This information includes many
more details about what campuses will look like when we are able to return to on-campus learning.

We all play a role in creating a safe environment for our students and staff to return to campuses. When that happens, our
plans include layers of safety practices, acknowledging that while each practice on its own is imperfect, together they can
provide a solid foundation of protection for our students, staff, and families.

Also, in order for our teachers to have time to prepare their classrooms and school staffs to prepare our campuses for the
return of all of our terrific RUSD students, beginning August 31, 2020 to September 4, 2020 we will be operating on the
Monday (early release) schedule.

The return to on-campus instruction will not have any impact on students in the Rocklin Virtual Campus (RVC) program.

It is critical that we all do our part in following all of the health and safety measures that are required of us to ensure that
Placer County stays off the state monitoring list and we can return our students to our schools. Once again thank you for
your flexibility and patience as we navigate these unprecedented times. We will continue to keep you updated as
necessary if conditions change.

Thank You,

Roger Stock

Superintendent
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